
Thursday, July 27, 2017
7:30-9:00 AM
Juban’s Restaurant

RSVP 
rsvp@keanmiller.com 
or 225.389.3753

Juban’s Restaurant
3739 Perkins Rd. 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808

REPEAL OF TEFRA 
PARTNERSHIP AUDIT RULES
And Selected Transactional Implications

Beginning January 1, 2018, the way entities taxed as partnerships are 
audited will be significantly modified. The TEFRA audit rules, which 
have been in place since 1982, are being replaced by a new centralized 
partnership audit regime codified by Section 1101 of the Bipartisan 
Budget Act of 2015 (BBA). Kean Miller partner Jason R. Brown and 
special counsel David P. Hamm, Jr. will provide an update of the current 
status of the BBA regulations, outline key changes brought about by 
the TEFRA repeal, and highlight several changes to partnership and 
operating agreements necessitated by the TEFRA repeal.

Presented by: 
Jason R. Brown, Partner & David P. Hamm, Jr., Special Counsel 

7:30 - 8:00 AM 
Registration and Networking Breakfast

8:00 - 9:00 AM 
Program
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Registration: 7:30 AM 
Adjournment: 9:00 AM
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